


















































































 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

    
 
 

 
 

  
  

    
 

 

 
 

 

 
  
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  

CHIPPEWAS OF THE THAMES FIRST NATION 

September 23, 2020 

VIA EMAIL 

Stephen Romano, P.Eng 
Project Manager 
Corporation of the City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, ON N6A 4L9 

RE: Arva Pumping Station to Huron Street Transmission Main MCEA Master Plan 

Dear: Mr. Romano, 

We have received information concerning the aforementioned project. The proposed project is located within the 
London Township Treaty area to which Chippewas of the Thames First Nation (COTTFN), the project also falls 
within the Big Bear Creek Additions to Reserve (ATR) land selection area, as well as COTTFN's Traditional 
Territory. 

After reviewing the project information, we have identified minimal concerns. However, as this project progresses 
and studies are completed, please forward an electronic copy to consultation@cottfn.com. If there is an 
Archaeology Assessment conducted, we require notification and the opportunity to actively participate by sending 
First Nation Field Liaisons on behalf of this First Nation. 

We look forward to continuing this open line of communication. To implement meaningful consultation, COTTFN 
has developed its own protocol - a document and a process that will guide positive working relationships. The 
protocol can be found on our website at www.cottfn.com/consultation. We would be happy to meet with you to 
review COTTFN's Consultation Protocol. 

As per ‘Appendix D’ of the Wiindmaagewin, please find attached invoice 0048. Please do not hesitate to contact 
me if you need further clarification of this letter. 

Sincerely, 

Fallon Burch 
Consultation Coordinator 
Chippewa of the Thames First Nation 
(519) 289-5555 Ext 251 
consultation@cottfn.com 

c: John Haasen, PMP, CET, Project Director, AECOM Canada Ltd. 

320 Chippewa Road, Muncey, ON, N0L 1Y0 
Ph. 519-289-5555  Fax. 519-289-2230  

info@cottfn.com   www.cottfn.com 
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Adams, Paul (London ON) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, 
Per our previous correspondence below, I will be sending the Stage 1 Archaeological Assessment 
Report via our File Transfer Portal as it is 21MB and too big to attach in this email. The report will be 
sent to consultation@cottfn.com as requested. Let me know if you would like it sent to any other 
emails as well. 

Please let me know if you have any comments or concerns with the report and as stated, we will 
ensure you are notified if/when any Stage 2-4 Archaeological Assessment work is planned. 
Regards, 

Stephen Romano, M.Eng, P.Eng 
Environmental Services Engineer 
Water Engineering Division 
City of London

Good Morning, 

Thanks for the providing the letter. We will ensure to keep COTTFN informed as the project 
progresses through the appropriate channels identified.  
AECOM is in the process of finalizing a Stage 1 Archaeological Assessment Report which they will 
provide to COTTFN when ready. We will also notify you in advance of any Stage 2-4 Archaeological 
Assessment work that may be pursued in the future so you have the opportunity to actively 
participate. 

We also acknowledge receipt of your invoice and it will be processed. 

Regards, 

Stephen Romano, M.Eng, P.Eng 
Environmental Services Engineer 
Water Engineering Division 
City of London
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